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from the Society, the meeting having been held after it was
closed for the day ] but T learned from the Master that the
attendance averages, except when sickness prevails, 27. There
are upwards of 30 children on the books. I pointed out to the
people of Standon the claim which the Society has upon them,
from having largely aided in the support of their Clergyman
and School, as well as in the building of their Church ; and
now that this last-mentioned work is so far advanced, I have
no doubt they will willingly contribute to the funds of the
Sociery. There are but 22 families in the settlement, which
is a very poor one, and they contribute regularly, according to
their means, to the support of their Clergyman. A parochial
association was formed here also, and collectors appointed, as
was done at East Frampton in the morning. On "Wednesday,
20th, Mr. King, Mr. Jenkins and myself went over to West
Frampton, where, after Divine service, I preached on behalf of
the Society. A meeting was then held, and addressed by the
Clergy, by Mr. Henderson, who came over again for the pur-
pose, and by Mr. Baxter. A parochial association was formed,
•and collectors appointed. Mr. Jenkins had invited the other
Clergy of the District to attend these meetings; but Mr. King
alone was enabled to do so. On Wednesday afternoon, Mr.
King and Mr. Jenkins accompanied me to St. Mary's, where
we were hospitably entertained at the house of Mrs. G. Pozer,
and where Divine service was held in the evening; and on the
following day we went over to St. Sylvestre. Here, after
Divine service and a sermon by Mr. Jenkins, a meeting was
held. There was a good attendance, (as at all the meetings
held up to this time,) and the meeting was addressed by Rev.
Messrs. King, Jenkins, Vial and Allen, and myself This
congregation contributed, with one exception, a larger amount
last year to the funds of the Society than any other in the
Diocese out of Quebec. The Rev. A. Allen drove me over,
in the evening, to Leeds, where, on the following day, all the
Clergy of the Association, except the two most distant, met
togetht-r to support the objects of the Society. A meeting
was held after Divine service, and was but thinly attended.
An excellent spirit, however, was manifested by those who were
present, and Mr. Hall and Mr. Thompson, one of the Church-
Wardens, addressed the meeting. This Mission has lately un-
dertaken to contribute a much larger amount than it has ever
done before to the support of the Clergyman

; and I was
assured, by Mr. Thompson, that it is faithfully and willingly
paid. Owing to a change in the appointment of the Missionary,
no sermon had been preached here last year on behalf of the


